
The Office of Mayor Martin J. Walsh invites you to:

COMMUNITY MEETING

Wednesday, August 19th, 2020 | 6 p.m. | https://bit.ly/3ff1Iby

Proposal:Pursuant to the buffer
regulations set forth in the Boston Zoning
Code, the site is not located within 500
feet of a pre-existing K-12 school or
within a half-mile of an existing Cannabis
Establishment. Although Compassionate
Organics has already obtained a
conditional use permit to operate a
medical facility at the site, the future
incorporation of adult use sales at the
premises will require relief from the
Zoning Board of Appeal. 

Link: https://bit.ly/3ff1Iby

Please note, the City does not represent the owner(s)/developer(s)/attorney(s)/applicant(s),. The
purpose of this meeting is to get community input and listen to the resident’s positions on this
proposal. This flyer has been dropped off by the proponents per the city’s request.

If you cannot attend this meeting, have any questions or comments about this proposal, or
need interpretation services, please contact in advance: 

Shanice Pimentel
Mayor’s Office of Neighborhood Services 
(617) 635-2679 | shanice.pimentel@boston.gov
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